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Notice of Withdrawal
Taxation Ruling TR 94/17:  Income tax:  employee work-related
deductions within the nursing industry, has been withdrawn.

A replacement ruling has been issued as Taxation Ruling TR 95/15;
Income tax:  employee nurses - allowances, reimbursements and work-
related deductions.

Commissioner of Taxation

8 June 1995
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